
 
Monday, 13 May 2024 
 
Gauteng Premier to visit the family of slain Ditebogo Phalane in 
Soshanguve 
 
The Gauteng Premier, Panyaza Lesufi will on Monday, 13 May 2024, 
meet the  family of 5 year old  Ditebogo Phalane who was killed during a 
highjacking incident in  Soshanguve, north of Pretoria. 

Ditebogo was  fatally shot while his father was being highjacked on the 
evening of  Friday, 10 May 2024  in Soshanguve. 

 

Details of the visit are as follows: 

Date:        13 May 2024 

Time:       13h00 

Venue:     742/71 Block UU EXT, Umabhahana bhahana Street, 
       Soshanguve        
 

ENDS/ 
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For media enquiries, contact Sizwe Pamla, Spokesperson for 
Gauteng Premier, Panyaza Lesufi on 0609756794 or on 
sizwe.pamla@gauteng.gov.za 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit www.gauteng.gov.za 
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